Valerie Covey, CPA

County Commissioner Precinct 3

100 Wilco Way, Suite CO 201
Georgetown, TX 78626

(512) 943-3370 Office
(512)943-3376  Fax

comm3@wilco.org

May 23, 2025

Subject: Recommendation for Audit and Accounting Services Provider

Dear Commissioners Court,

The Audit Committee convened on May 8, 2025, to review and evaluate proposals submitted in
response to the County’s Request for Proposals (RFP) for Audit and Accounting Services.

Following a thorough discussion and scoring process, the Committee carefully assessed each
respondent’s qualifications, experience, and overall ability to meet the County’s audit
requirements. Based on this evaluation, the Committee unanimously recommends awarding the
contract to Weaver and Tidwell, LLC.

The proposed engagement would be for an initial term of three years, with the option to extend
the contract for up to two additional one-year terms. If approved, services under this agreement
would commence in 2025.

We believe Weaver and Tidwell, LLC demonstrates the capability and expertise necessary to
fulfill the County’s audit responsibilities with a high standard of professionalism and integrity.

Respectfully submitted,

tlssee

Valerie Covey
Comumissioner Pct. 3
Williamson County, TX




